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June 10, 1957

Anerada Petrolsum Corp.
P. 0. Box 2040
Tulsa, Oklahoma

Attention: Mr, H. D. Bushnell, Attorney
Dear Mr. Bushnell:

We have received your letter of June 7, 1957, with enclosed application
for pooling in the Ignacio field.

This will be set for Hearing on Tuesday, July 16. Since you state that
all other interested parties have agreed to will have
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Yours very truly,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

Amabel Hogsett, Secvetary
AH:1f



